STUDENT ORGS NEWSLETTER



UW Giving Day is an annual UW tradition spearheaded by the UW Foundation that raises thousands of dollars in a single day for students and programs across campus.

Giving day takes place on October 25th-26th from noon to noon, get ready!

# Social Media



@uwyocsil



**University of Wyoming CSIL** 

### **UPCOMING DATES**

Oct. 14th - The Big Event

Oct. 25th & 26th - Giving Day

Oct. 27th- Union After Dark

Oct. 28th - Student Orgs Summit

Oct. 30th - Safe Treat

# Re-Registration October 25th-26th

If your org didn't re-register by the Sept. 27th deadline, please schedule a meeting with our office to complete this process to be in good standing.

Schedule an appointment <a href="here">here</a>.

## Student Orgs Summit October 28th

Student Org Leaders, Joins us for our Student Orgs Summit on October 28th! This is a great leadership development opportunity for both new and returning student org officers and the general membership. The summit touches on foundational topics such as event planning basic, risk management elements, and marketing along with developmental leadership topics including creating a culture of care within your organization, understanding your lived experiences, conflict resolution strategies, and more! The first 30 students to register will receive a student orgs mug upon checking in. Register now on Cowbell!

\*\* Please plan on sending at least one member of your organization!! You can register on Cowbell under Forms!\*\*

# Union After Dark Oct. 27th 8pm - midnight

Join our 7220 Entertainment friends for 'Union After Dark', happening Oct. 27th starting at 8:00pm and going until midnight. Also make sure to stick around for the FREE food, crafts, and a showing of The Rocky Horror Picture Show!

## The Big Event October 14th

Come help out at at The Big Event! The Big Event helps UW give back to the community of Laramie through volunteering. Registration for this closes on October 8th, and volunteers can now register in groups of up to 5 people.

Register now!

#### **Student Org Foundation Accounts**

We have had many requests for reimbursements lately and we wanted to remind you all to please get approval prior to purchasing something with your own money. The reimbursement process is lengthy and not always promised, so please ask for approval prior to purchasing something! Additionally, UWF account balances should be updated within the month and we will get those out to you as soon as possible! Thanks for understanding!

### Poster Run

Remember approved posters are due to our office by Thursday at 5pm!